
 

25 September 2014 
 
RE: KS2 PRODUCTION DATES AND EXTRA REHEARSALS 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
Firstly I would like to congratulate your child on the hard work they have put in to the Key Stage 
2 Production ECA. I have been very impressed with the dedication and enthusiasm that has been 
shown at this early stage. 
 
This year’s production will be Charlie and the Chocolate Factory. In the second week after 
Golden Week break we will start to audition the students and begin to tell them their roles. 
During the holiday you may wish to start practising a short passage of text from the play with 
your child in preparation for their audition, however there will also be time to do this after the 
break.  
 
In order to be ready for the final performance in May, your child will be required for extra 
rehearsals. This is so we can go over scenes in more detail and rehearse the first and second acts of 
the play. I will send another letter nearer the rehearsal dates with more information, but please 
make a note of the dates below so you are aware of the commitment involved. 
 
Weekend rehearsals: Sunday 25th January 2015 8.45am – 2:00pm 
                                       Sunday 19th April 2015 8.45am – 2:00pm  
                                        Sunday 26th April 2015 8.45am – 2:00pm 
  
Performances: Wednesday 6 and Thursday 7 May 2015 6pm-8.30pm 
 
 
If you have any questions please email me on, c-rakowski@bisspuxi.com.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Charlotte Rakowski 
Head of Primary Music 
 
 
 
 
 
 


